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Order No. 8/2022 of 22 November 2022 

 

 

Subject: Change to the 2022/23 School Calendar 

 

 

Considering that, by decision of the founding entety of IPAM Porto, it was decided to 

suspend teaching activities on January 2, 2023. 

 

Considering that, also according to the Statutes, namely paragraph n) of Article 16, it is 

the Management Board's responsibility to deliberate on all matters related to IPAM Porto 

functioning which are not under the competence of another body, 

 

 

We hereby inform you that: 

1. There will be no school activities on January 2, 2023; 

2. The classes not taught on that day will be scheduled by each teacher, upon 

authorization of the respective course coordinator, taking into account the 

schedule of each class and ensuring the number of contact hours provided in each 

curricular unit. 

 

 

 

Porto, November 22, 2022 

 

 

___________________________________________ 

Daniel Sá, PhD 

(President of Management Board of IPAM Porto) 

 

 

  

 


